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  NRC FELLOWSHIP CUP is with Ken Sloane ( 29 October 2011)

  Birthdays and Anniversaries : 29th Rani Pillay 3rd Jacob Anniversary

Office Bearers
President
Annemarie Mostert

Club Secretary
Paul Westcott

Treasurer
Hans Mostert

President Elect
Dean Gounden

Diary of Forthcoming Events
NOVEMBER      FOUNDATION
7 December  Christmas Dinner at Randpark Golf Club
13 December  RI President Dinner 18h45 Belgravia Bowling Club Bedfordview

21 December Meeting Canceled
28 December Meeting Canceled

President Annemarie with guest speaker Bruce Harbottle, 2012 GSE Team member , with his
wife Kimlyn and his brother Trevor.

30-Nov ANN’S 7-Dec 14-Dec

Sergeant Paul Westcott Dean Gounden Dennis Stewart

Reception Dave Woodhouse Coral Stewart Peter Jacob

Grace Gordon Wenham Norman Macleod Zoe Lees
Welcome
visitors Lynn Clarke Nigel Enticknap Tommy  Stratten

Swindle Tommy Stratten Rani Pillay Gordon Wenham

Peace Prayer Alison Turner

Toast to Anns Hans Mostert

Introduce
Speaker Rani Pillay Ian Goldsmith

Speaker Ken Sloane Christmas Dinner Federica Duca

Topic How can I say
this? Friends of Rotary Northcliff Project



This week’s Foundation Thought is about
Leaving your Legacy through The Rotary
Foundation. The Rotary Foundation has helped
touch lives all over the world by putting polio drops in
mouths of children, digging wells so clean water is
available for drinking and bathing, providing
education opportunities, and much more. By
becoming a member of the Bequest Society, you can
help ensure that important projects like these
continue in the future. If the projects and programs
that Rotary completes today are important to you,
then please become a Bequest Society member so
that Rotary is secure for tomorrow.— Rotarian Jean
Waltke

INTERACT
CORNER:
The NHS
Interact Club
members are
preparing for
their end of
year exams
so there is
no activity at
the moment.

 Attractions

CLUB SERVICES

Speaker Programme: Members need help to organise speakers. ALL members to
provide a contact for a speaker or be prepared to put a topic forward that they are
willing to talk about. More Speakers Required!

Wine: Rotarians are reminded to bring their donations of wine for the
Swindle.We would hate to have a dry Swindle!
Bulletin: Please provide input to the NRC Bulletin - Short report and photos of the
evening speaker, Key dates for the diary, interesting Rotary Clips or Snippets, or more
details from a NRC Rotary Spot.

Apologies: Please email dingeman@mweb.co.za before 24h00 on Monday
evening prior to the meeting.

Public Relations: lease contact Annemarie with any articles and photos that you have
taken to promote Rotary and the NRC in the Community, and to keep our new Website
up to date!

NEWS & EVENTS

ROTARY PHOTO STRIP

CLUB WEBSITE www.northcliffrotary.co.za
INTERACT WEBSITE http://northcliffinteract.webs.com/
DISTRICT 9400 WEBSITE www.rotary9400.co.za/
ROTARY INTERNATIONAL www.rotary.org
MAKING UP?  http://www.rotary.org/en/AboutUs/SiteTools/ClubLocator

Photo 1: Hand over of wheelchairs to a
worthy recipient in KZN.
Graphic 2:  Carols by Candlelight  Zoo Lake
Photo 3: Certificate for the Primary School
Speech Competition being handed over to
the winners at Greenside Primary.
Graphic 4:  End Polio Now.

Freewheeling Loadout: A cheerful crowd
gathered on a bright morning on Saturday 19th
November to undertake the third and final load
out of the year, taking the total number of
Wheelchairs sent to South Africa to over 23,000
over the life of this long running Project. The
flow of Wheelchairs has slowed recently, and
we are talking to other Rotary Clubs, and
potential Sponsors, to explore ways of re-
invigorating the flow. Watch this space....
However, the Club still has a substantial and
continuing commitment to the Project, and
there is always a need for members to
volunteer their time and effort when needed.

STOP PRESS:
For our Christmas Dinner on
Wednesday 7 December 2011 we wish
to provide gifts to the residents of
Huis Hoeveld of Albertsville,
many of whom will receive no gifts or
visitors over the Festive Season.
Members are asked to please donate
small gifts, perhaps 3 or 4 small items,
as there are 112 residents, the vast
majority being female. A jar of face
cream, sweets, handkerchiefs etc. will
be most welcome. Alternatively please
donate cash and then gifts will then be
purchased on your behalf.
Please bring donations to the weekly
meeting on 30 November.

USEFUL WEBSITES

NRC Committee Meetings:
Board - 1st Monday 18h45
Club Service Projects - 2nd Tuesday 18h30
Foundation -  2nd Wednesday 20h00
Wheel Chair -  3rd Tuesday


